
Atherton St George’s CE Primary School 
and Little Dragons’ Community Pre School 

NEWSLETTER 
 

 

 

 Friday 8th September 2017 
 

Miss Young - What’s been happening this week….? 

 
Welcome back!  I hope you have had a wonderful summer spending time with your loved ones. It has been 
so nice to hear all the fun and exciting things the children have been doing over the holidays. 
We have been so excited to have your children back with us and we would like to welcome all our new 
starters who have settled in well having had their first full day yesterday. 
 
We have had many Y7 pupils who have come back to school to visit looking extremely smart in their high 
school uniforms.  Three of these had a very eventful visit! As they were escorted in to see myself and Mrs 
Coulthard by Mrs Aldred, chatting away and speaking of their first few days at their new schools, they were 
about to leave when the door handle broke!  After an hour of being locked in Mr Jervis finally managed to 
open the door.  What an eventful visit! 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to introduce our two official school Facebook pages to our new starters.  
We have the school Facebook page https://www.facebook.com/AthertonStGerogesCePrimarySchool/ which 
is kept up to date with notices and celebrations by school staff.  We also have the school PTFA Facebook site 
https://www.facebook.com/groups/1275127815899145/about/ which is kept up to date by Lyndsey Neal 
our parent governor and chair of our school PTFA . This facility is to celebrate pupil achievements and raise 
awareness of events and does not replace discussion with the school office or class teachers. Please do not 
abuse this facility. 
 
I hope that your children have all settled in well with their new class teachers and have a good weekend! 
 

 

https://www.facebook.com/AthertonStGerogesCePrimarySchool/
https://www.facebook.com/groups/1275127815899145/about/
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What’s coming up … 

Dates for Diaries – coming soon. 
 

Notices: 
 

Please be reminded that Parents/Carers are not permitted to enter 
the school car park to drop off children for breakfast club or at the 

start or end of the school day as reversing cars are very dangerous in 
the area where children are entering the school grounds on foot. 
Please also take care when parking near the school and remember 

that it is illegal to park in the bus lane. 
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